
 

 

8th February 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Resources for students 

 

If your son/daughter needs any of the following resources, these will be available for parents/carers/students 

to collect from the Student Services entrance of school, between 9.30am - 2.30pm this Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday (9th - 11th February).  

 

Please arrive wearing your face covering and please socially distance at all times. 

 Maths exercise books 

 A4 and A5 lined exercise books 

 Small, plain paper exercise books 

 Graph paper 

 Sanitary products 

 Plain paper for Art students 

 Lined paper 

If there are any other resources that your child needs in order to complete their school work please let us 

know. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Higham Lane School 

 

 


